Members having any comments on the proposed amendments are being asked to provide them
to their Director in advance of the December meeting. Compact counsel is also available to
answer questions from your town counsel.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely;-

Margaret T. Downey
Cape Light Compact JPE Administrator

Enclosure



